Gold Creek enters new phase of construction
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Gold Creek Estates is about to enter its third phase of development and a public meeting has
been scheduled for 7:30 p.m. Thursday, August 16, to discuss the project.

The meeting will be in the Gold Creek Clubhouse.

Gold Creek Estates has been one of Valley Springs’ larger housing developments over the past
decade-plus. Developer Ryan Voorhees said lots typically will be about 6,000 square feet in this
next phase of development.

The next round of construction calls for approximately 60 homes to be built and their sizes
and prices still have to be determined, he added.

Gold Creek residents have expressed concerns about construction vehicles using existing
subdivision roads to gain access to the worksite.

“It will be built with a construction entrance off of Hogan Dam Road,” Voorhees said. “This
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will eventually become a secondary access for Gold Creek as wel

Gold Creek resident Aaron Morrow said next week’s meeting is not limited to Gold Creek
residents, but is also open to the public.



